5 June 1968 City of Tatum

The City Commission of the City of Tatum met at a regular meeting at the regular meeting place in the City of Tatum on the 5th day of June 1968 with the following members present:

Mayor Commissioner Commissioner Secretary D. S. Martin T. G. Hemby Marcus Hardin Neal Mullins

Motion by commissioner Hardin, seconded by commissioner Hemby and unanimously passed to adopt the highway Ordinance setting speed limits on Texas state Highway # 43.

#68-04

The Commission authorized the Secretary to purchase material and build a shed over the Flo-chart and meter at the Sewer Plant.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.

APPROVED:

D. S. Martin, Mayor

ATTESTY

Neal Mullins, Secretary